
 
 

April 10, 2024 

 
Islip Public Schools Central Administration Building: 215 Main Street, Islip NY 11751 

 
Anticipated Opening 2024-2025 School Year: 

 
English Teacher  

 
Islip High School 

 
The Islip School District seeks a student-centered educator who is dedicated to 
professional growth and committed to the success of all students. The successful 
candidate will currently hold the required certification (see below), have some 
experience working as a full-time teacher or a leave replacement in a high school, and 
meet the desired qualifications outlined below.  
 
Certification:  New York State Department of Education Certification in English 
Language Arts, grades 7-12  
  
Desired Qualifications 

• Enthusiastic, innovative, and caring personality 
• Master's Degree in English (preferred) 
• Knowledge of Google Classroom and Infinite Campus 
• Works collaboratively with teachers and administrators 
• Uses a variety of instructional strategies to engage students and support a range 

of learners 
• Develops and uses varied assessments (exams, projects, written work, etc.) to 

measure student progress 
• Exhibits a passion for reading, writing, and lifelong learning 

         Please submit letter of interest and resume via OLAS:  
Donna Brower, Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources 

 

Closing Date: April 24, 2024 
 

 
The Islip Union Free School District does not discriminate on the basis of an individual's actual or perceived race, 
color, creed, religion, religious practice, national origin, ethnic group, sex (including sexual harassment and sexual 
violence), gender identity, sexual orientation, political affiliation, age, marital status, military status, veteran status, 
disability, weight, domestic violence victim status, arrest or conviction record (except as permitted by law), genetic 
information or any other basis prohibited by New York State and/or federal non-discrimination laws in its 
programs, employment opportunities, and activities. Islip is committed to diversity in our workplace and welcomes 
the opportunity to consider all candidates.  


